
 

Easter 
celebrations 
We are working hard to 
create some fantastic 
fundraising activities for 
Easter! We will also be 
showcasing our Easter 
worship and celebration on 
Thursday 10th April.  

Future events! 
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Welcome to our School 
Council newsletter. This term 
we have many exciting 
activities and events 
planned. We have been 
working hard to raise money 
for many charities and want 
to share some fun activities 
that are coming up soon! 

Keep your eyes peeled for 
some lovely Mother's Day 
activities coming up, such as 
an afternoon tea! 
We are also celebrating Red 
Nose Day with a cake sale! 
Come and help us support 
this fantastic charity by 
purchasing a tasty treat.  

 We raised £272 for Children in Need! Thank 
you for showing support with spots! We have 
also raised £132.00 from our bracelet sales 
which all goes towards Save The Children 
charity. From our Numbers Day success, we 
donated £65.00! 

'We walk 
by faith 

and not by 
sight'  

2 Corinthians 5:7 


